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Motion proposed by Herne Hill Forum Member 
 

Background 
Station Hall requested funds of £10,000 from the Herne Hill Forum in 2020 for which no business 
plan was presented.  

The 3 Trustees of the Station Hall CIO are also members of the Herne Hill Forum, highlighting a 
perceived conflict of interest. 

 
Station Hall was projected to lose £1,000 per month, according to the most recent forecast (March 
2020). 
The Meeting Notice states that Herne Hill Forum is “fully committed to supporting [Station Hall] 
through to completion.”.  This has not been discussed by, or agreed, by the Committee. 

 

Proposal 
to vote on the following resolution: 
(1) that the Committee must not consider any funding requests from Station Hall, or any other 
project, without a fully costed business plan, demonstrating both operational and development 
viability, having first been approved by the committee or, in the case of expenditure over £500, 
approved by the membership.  

 

 

Proposed: Ruth Colvin 

Seconded: Kelly ben-Maimon   
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